



eNewsletter: Friday 6th October 2017

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Live streaming of the House Singing Competition, Friday 13th October
The Inter-House Singing Competition has for some time now been one of the highlights of the Shrewsbury School year. For the first time this year, and on a trial basis, we will be 'live streaming' the event online to enable those who live further afield to have the opportunity of watching the Competition and supporting the pupils from afar. Details of how to access the live stream will be emailed to all parents and guardians during the course of next week.

Shrewsbury School Parents' Association Drinks Reception at the House Singing Competition

Shrewsbury School Parents' Association (SSPA) will be organising a Drinks Reception in a marquee next to the Alington Hall during the evening of the House Singing Competition next Friday. A pay bar serving wine, beer, soft drinks and gourmet burgers will be open from 5.30pm. (Performances start at 6.30pm.) See 'Forthcoming Events' below for more details, including the House Singing Competition running

The Tucks, Friday 13th October, 2.00pm ds are warmly invited to come and watch The Tucks next Friday. The 3½-mile cross-country route starts and finishes in Meole Parents and frie

rillage on the football pitch behind Meole Brace Primary School (postcode SY3 9HG). Please note, however, that space for parking is relatively limited.

Music and drama events in Shrewsbury this weekend

After weeks of busy rehearsals squeezed in amongst A-Level preparation and UCAS appl and acting in performances of John Webster's The Duchess of Malfi on both Friday 6th and Saturday 7th October at 7.30pm in the Ashton Theatre, Tickets are free and available on the o

es from the School are app ring in a co Shrewsbury. It promises to be a lovely event and is in aid of the Shrewsbury Company of Drapers and their charitable work in the borough. Please see 'Forthcoming Events' below for further details.

Shrewsbury School Biology Photographic Competition Winners Calendar 2018

A reminder that copies of the stunning Shrewsbury School Biology Photographic Competition Winners Calendar 2018 are available to purchase now, price £10 each. They are on sale in Reception and in the School Shop and can also be ordered from Dawn Dunn by complet the online order form. Payments can be made by cheque (made payable to 'Shrewsbury School') or can be added to the School Bill. All profits will go to the Galapagos Conservation Trust

Term Dates up to Summer Term 2019 are now on the website

A new list of term dates, including exeats and coach weekends, has now been published and can be viewed on the website: 5 Term Dates.

Latest News

The news this week 100 years ago: 6th - 12th October 1917

This week we remember three Old Salopians including Quintus Richardson, who was kill whilst on a practice flight just weeks after leaving school.

Read More



On Friday 29th September, the Army section of the Shrewsbury School Combined Cadet Force set out to put into practice the many hours of extra training they have done over the past month for the annual Military Skil...

Read More



Shrewsbury School SparkPoint - 'Kith and Kin'

devoted to a study of the family.



Many congratulations to Rigg's Hall, who raised over £3,000 for the Alder Hey Children's Hospital in Liverpool on Sunday 1st October by running the distance from Shrewsbury School to Alder Hey in a relay that in...



County U16 Netball Champions

Many congratulations to the U16 netball team, who played a fantastic series of matches on Monday 2nd October and won the County Championship title.

Read More



Chapel Choir evensong in Keble College, Oxford

The dreaming spires once again played host to Shrewsbury School's Chapel Choir last week, the venue this time Butterfield's Byzantine Gothic masterpiece, Keble College Chapel.

Read More



'The Monk Who Changed The World'

As Ebrahim Jamshid (SH LVI) acknowledges in his report, the fascinating lecture delivered by Mr Humphreys on Thursday 28th September as part of this term's Academic Extension Series on 'Watersheds' was well-na...



Grand Re-Opening of the newly refurbished Moser Library

After months of excited anticipation following the temporary closing of the Moser Library doors at the end of last term for major refurbishment, crowds gathered last Saturday (Old Salopian Day) as the doors were...

Read More

Forthcoming Events